CARROLL POLICE DEPARTMENT
PO BOX 203, 480 ROUTE 3 SOUTH

CARROLL, NH 03595

policel @carrollpd.org
John R. Trammell (603) 846-2200
Chief of Police (603) 846-2201 fax

Notice to all residents from the Carroll Police Department

We continue to hear that many people in Town have questions
about the Police Department. In an attempt to better show what the
Police Department is doing we created a website about a year and a half
ago to post news, information, ect.

While we know this has helped in getting some information out
there we know that there are a lot more questions people want answers
to. Please stop in to the Police Department to speak with any of the
Officers. If you cannot make it to the station you can also send any of
the Officers an e-mail from the Carroll Police Department website:
www.carrollpd.org.

Please stop in to ask your questions and voice your concerns so we
can better serve and work with the people of our wonderful town. Come
see just how busy our little town really is. You have questions, please
come get your answers,

Sincerely,

Ptl. Tadd Bailey / Det. Richard Brown

PH.” ML, Aol A 5Bnc,



